
 
 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long         May 25, 2021  
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4  
Submitted via RESS  
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
 
 
RE: EB-2021-0009 Brantford Power Inc.  

Application to the Ontario Energy Board for Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges 
effective January 1, 2022 – Confirmation of Personal Information 

 

 

Brantford Power Inc. (BPI)  hereby confirms that no personal information, as defined in the Freedom of 

Information and Protection of Privacy Act, is included in BPI’s Cost of Service rate application for 

distribution rates effective January 1, 2022 (OEB Case No EB-2021-0009). Any such information has been 

redacted prior to the filing.   

Sincerely,  

 

 

Oana Stefan 

Manager, Regulatory Affairs | Brantford Power Inc. 

150 Savannah Oaks Drive, P.O. Box 308, Brantford, Ontario N3T 5N8 

O: 519-751-3522 ext. 5477| M: 519-717-5327  

ostefan@brantford.ca | www.brantfordpower.com  

 

mailto:ostefan@brantford.ca
http://www.brantfordpower.com/

		2021-05-25T13:25:31-0400
	Oana Stefan




